











T A T B T T S K E S A e e N

Planning Commission 4/21/2020

Lane is being proposed. She said there was going to be a Clubhouse at the Entrance,
and the detention pond was going to be in the southwest corner. She said the
dedication of ROW from the property line was in the original design. She also said
this property is zoned as Residential Townhouses, where each unit is its own Single-
Family Unit. She recommended that they might rezone either R-2 Duplex or R-3
Duplex. She said they have tried everything to get the Detention Pond to fit, and
things just are not working with it being so tight. Chairman Seyfarth told McGuire
that what is being proposed is very tight, and they are asking for a lot of Variances
and a lot of Waivers to fit things in, on what sounds like from a completely financial
perspective. He encouraged him to go back and rework this. He said a handful of
Variances or Waivers are easier for us to consider for approval. McGuire thanked
everyone for their feedback.

(6) OTHER BUSINESS-

A. Bentonville Rezone RZ20-0016 A-1 to C-2; NW Corner of East Centerton Blvd
& Tater Black Road -
Planning Director Lorene Burns addressed the Commission, stating that: Bentonville
Planning notified us on this Commercial Rezone on Centerton Blvd. and Tater Black
Road. She said that it fits within our Land Use Plan.

B. Comprehensive Plan -
Planning Director Lorene Burns addressed the Commission, stating that: she and
Nicole Gibbs met with Houseal Lavigne and they are working on some new dates.

(7) ANNOUNCEMENTS-

e 5/05/2020 - Planning Commission Meeting @ 6:00 PM
e 5/19/2020 - Planning Commission Meeting @ 6:00 PM

(8) ADJOURN-

Jerry Harris made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:28 p.m., with a 2" from
])evin Murphy. All Commission members voted in favor and the motion carried.
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Jeff Seyfarth — Chairman
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